
June 2018    Dear Parents & Students, we hope that you have all enjoyed the recent 

sunshine and its given you all a little boost for the last few remaining weeks of school.  

What some of our dancers have been doing 

this term: Congratulations to our exam dancers 

who have been 100% successful to date. We have 

lots of exams coming up for our Primary grade 

children up to our vocational students in all 3 

dance genres. It’s been a busy time with lots of 

preparation lessons going on for the big day!  

Our Boys: A very special mention! A few of 

our boys are going to take their tap exam — this 

will be the very first BOYS ONLY group we’ve 

entered — very exciting news. 

September is always a good time to try 

another dance style — enhance your skills 

and why not try one of our modern theatre 

dance classes (students in photo) or tap? We 

are planning to add a couple of new classes in different 

styles - details to follow soon. 

Lastly, A few good-byes:  Our lovely Miss Cara is re-

locating to be with her partner. We will all miss her but wish 

them the very best. Her classes will be taken over by: Miss 

Vicky (Monday) Miss Lynda (Thursday) and Miss Tabitha 

(Friday). We are also interviewing for a higher level tap and 

modern teacher. We’ll keep everyone posted. 

 Good Luck -  Wishing every success to Elena 

and Tilly who will both be starting University 

courses. And to Lyra who has been offered a 

place at The Brighton Academy Performing Arts. 

No doubt we will be seeing her at the studios 

from time to time. We will miss you all so much, 

you’ve been an absolute pleasure here at DAS! 

Stay up to date: PLEASE either like/follow us on our 

social media and please share anything we post in 

relation to boosting classes.  Website  ~ Facebook ~ Twitter 

Thank you for your continued support and being such 

fantastic Parents. Lynda and all at DAS! 

Welcome: 

 

A big welcome to our new 

dancers who have joined us this 

term. I hope that you are all 

enjoying your lessons 

Last week of term: 

9th - 14th July. Parents and 

friends welcome to watch 

classes. 

Autumn term dates: 

Monday 10th September - 

Saturday 15th December.  

We close for a two week half 

term on Monday 22nd Oct- 5th 

November.  

 

Fees: Autumn 

To avoid a late payment charge 

all fees should reach us by no 

later than 1st August. Invoices 

to follow soon. Fees are 

increasing by 20/30/50p per 

class, depending on the level. 

Enrolment: T&C 

All dancers places are reserved 

for the new term unless we have 

received half a terms 

cancellation notice in writing by 

the given dates on your 

previous invoice. This policy is 

standard and stated on your 

signed enrolment forms T&C.   

 

http://www.danceartstudio.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Dance-Art-Studio-813649121988009/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://twitter.com/DanceArt_Studio

